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July 2023

Dear New York Academy Fellows,

I hope you are all well and enjoying the spring and the warmer weather that it 
brings.
Congratulations to Dr. Mark Bronsky on an accomplished presidency ending 
with a well-attended social event at the Harmonie Club with famous Rock and 
Roll photographer Bob Gruen.  Thank you to all those that attended and to the 
members that supported the event.

Out First meeting will be October 12th.  Dr Jorge Matos,  Chair of the program 
committee  and the members of the program committee have lined up a diverse 
group of lecturers from prosthetics to periodontics, endodontics oral pathology and 
social media in the dental practice.  

Meeting Dates:  
	 10/12/23	 Dr. Eva Anadioti 	 -	 Implant Supported Full-arch Solutions:  
	 	 	 current fixed & removable options
	 11/09/23	 Dr. Erik Klintmalm	 -	 Ethics in Social Media
	 01/11/24	 Dr. Scott Peters	 -	 Oral Cancer and Premalignancy:  
				    A Guide to Diagnosis and 
				    management in your practice      
	 02/08/24	 Dr. Stephanie Tran	 -	 CBCT in Action: Endodontic Diagnosis  
				    and Treatment Planning
	 03/14/24	 Dr. Pano Papapanos	 -	 Periodontics (TBA)

Enclosed is your 2023-2024 dues package.  Please add our meeting dates to your 
calendar.  I look forward to seeing all the members at the meetings.  It is the 
collective effort of the membership that has kept this Academy strong for the past 
100 years and with our efforts, the future is promising.

Please make your dues payment either via our website  
(www.nyacademyofdentistry.org)  or via mail.  We appreciate your financial support.

Wishing you all a healthy and safe summer.  I am looking forward to serving as your 
president.

Sincerely,
Chris
Chris Chondrogiannis DDS
President, New York Academy of Dentistry 2023-2024


